
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

FIREHOUSE SUBS® AND VILLAGE OF STONE PARK FIRST RESPONDERS 
JOIN FORCES FOR 2017 FIRE SAFETY WEEKEND   

Events include weekend-long “Fill the Boot” fundraiser for burn victims  
 
WHAT 
Firehouse Subs in Stone Park invites the community to celebrate Fire Safety Weekend, 
a three-day event filled with family-friendly activities promoting fire safety education, tips 
and prevention. Throughout the weekend, the restaurant will partner with Village of 
Stone Park Fire and Police Departments to educate guests on the many ways to stay 
safe this winter, while also raising money for Illinois Fire Safety Alliance, a non-profit 
providing burn prevention resources and support services to burn victims statewide.  
 
For a full schedule of Fire Safety Weekend events, please see below: 
 
Friday, October 20:  

• 1 – 3 p.m.  Boot Drive for Burn Survivors* 
o Help support young burn victims on their road to recovery as we “fill the 

boot” in support of Illinois Fire Safety Alliance. 
*Will take place each day from 1 – 3 p.m.  
 
Saturday, October 21: 

• 12 – 2 p.m.  Family Fire Safety Education with Village of Stone Park Fire 
Dept. Lt. Gino Mazzulla 

o Join Lt. Mazzulla as he shares helpful tips and tools to help keep your 
family safe.  

 
Sunday, October 22 

• 12 – 2 p.m.  Trick or Treat with the Chief 
o Get your Halloween costumes ready and enjoy an afternoon of trick-or-

treating with Village of Stone Park Fire Department Chief Paige. 
Additionally, look the part of a firefighter with a chance to try on bunker 
gear and tour a department fire engine. 

 
 
WHERE 
Firehouse Subs Restaurant 
3124 W. North Ave. 
Stone Park, IL 60165 
To learn more, visit www.firehousesubs.com 

http://www.firehousesubs.com/

